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What’s Going On

The calendar has hit July and that means it’s time for our annual summer picnic! It will take
place on Saturday, July 15 at Bob Muir’s cottage on Lake Michigan. Social time starts at 1:00
PM with the eats being served at 2:00 PM. The club will provide the main dish of brisket and
pulled pork and a side dish of beans. We are asking everyone to bring an appetizer or dessert
as well as their choice of beverage, table service, and chairs. Also bring your swimsuit if you
want to take a dip in Lake Michigan. Bob’s cottage is located at 7789 Margaret in West Olive.

Also happening in July is the annual Corvair Homecoming put on by the Detroit Area Corvair
Club. This year it takes place on July 13 - 16, which happens to be the same weekend as our
summer picnic. For more information, go to the event website here.

Our event for August is the Red Barns Spectacular at Gilmore Car Museum on Saturday,
August 5. We will be meeting at McDonald’s,9383 Cherry Valley Ave SE (M-37) in Caledonia, at
7:30 AM to rally to Gilmore as a group. Admission fee is $20 per car for the car display or $25
per car if you want to be judged. Admission fee covers two people.

Another event happening in August that may be of interest to WMCC members is the annual
28th Street Metro Cruise on August 25 - 26. There are events at different parts of 28th St.
throughout the weekend. Would there be any interest in meeting up as a club somewhere for a
little while? Our best bet would probably be on Saturday, August 26. We would just pick a spot
based on interest. If you are interested in a possible club meet-up, send an email to
zvair65@gmail.com.

We may be planning an event for September but we are not sure yet. We would like to try to do
something. Stay tuned for further details.

There seems to be a show every weekend plus many cruise nights. Go to our events page to
see a list of shows happening throughout the summer.

http://detroitcorvairs.com/Homecoming2023.html
mailto:zvair65@gmail.com
https://www.corvair.org/chapters/chapter495/events.php


June Recap

While we had only one “official” club event in June, there were actually two opportunities to get
those Corvairs out.

The first event was the Air Cooled Show at Gilmore Car Museum on June 16. We had a few
Corvairs from our club in attendance.

The second event, which was our “official” club event, was the Father’s Day Car Show at
Charlton Park in Hastings on June 17. We had around five Corvairs in attendance at this show.
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About the WMCC

Lifter Noise is the monthly publication of the West
Michigan Corvair Club. Deadlines for articles and
classified advertising is the first of the month and
should be mailed to the editor at: Dave Ziebarth,
7769 Burlingame Ave. SW, Byron Center, MI
49315 or e-mail wmcc@corvair.org. All material is
subject to editing. Original articles are the property
of the WMCC and are intended for use in our
publications. Articles may be used by CORSA or
any CORSA chapter with credit given to the
author of the Lifter Noise. Any other use must
have written permission from the editor. Articles
are written by Dave Ziebarth unless indicated
otherwise.

Membership in the West Michigan Corvair Club is
on an annual basis. Dues are $18.00 per year.
Dues are pro-rated if joining during the year.

©WMCC Lifter Noise, 2023

mailto:dykwelld@gmail.com
mailto:vairking@hotmail.com
mailto:zvair65@gmail.com
mailto:douglectka59@gmail.com
mailto:sjvander426@gmail.com
mailto:dawillson4@aol.com
mailto:matthew.zerilli@gmail.com
mailto:wmcc@corvair.org

